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we're so glad you're here!

Non-resident fee changes
Starting this month if you live outside the Town of Gorham
the senior program fees will increase slightly. This is NOT
meant to discourage non-resident participation and our
goal is to keep the fees affordable for everyone. Certainly,
we understand this may be frustrating. The Parks and
Recreation Facilities, Parks and programs are highly
subsidized by the Town of Gorham property taxes, paid by
those residing in the town limits. Those living outside of
the town limits in the townships, pay property taxes for
their respective township expenses, not Gorham expenses,
which is why it makes sense to give residents a reduction
of their fees for a program or event. This is currently
standard for all other programs we offer such as youth
sports. We hope you can understand that we are trying to
be fair to all participants based upon property taxes paid
and the fees charged for use of our many recreational
facilities and programs. 
(Shelburne, Randolph, Berlin, Milan, etc. effective
February will all be considered non-resident)

Starting in March, we will be able to offer online
registration and payment for all senior and adult
program events and trips, including senior fitness. Still
want to stop in and see us? We will also be able to
accept credit cards here at the Recreation
Department as well. 
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Online registration available soon!


